
MOSS HALL NURSERY SCHOOL 

MAY NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to Jo 

Jo Ozin, has joined us as the new School Business 

Manager. She will be working every morning from 9.00 – 

1.00. Her role is to manage all the financial systems and 

oversee buildings and premises. 

If you need to contact her regarding fees you can come 

into the office in the morning, phone the school or email 

finance@mosshallnursery.barnetmail.net  

 

Absences from school 

It is important for children to attend nursery regularly to 

benefit from all the learning experiences. 

We therefore urge you not to take holidays during term 

time. 

If you need to take your child out of nursery for 

exceptional circumstances, you must complete a request 

form available from the office. 

Parent Gym 

We will be running the Parent gym workshops again this 

term. There will be a taster session on Tuesday 7th May at 

9.15 – 10.00. 

Parents who have taken part previously have found this 

course extremely helpful. Please speak to Louise if you 

would like to take part. 

Moving on to reception 

Most of the children will be moving on to reception class 

in September. Please tell your child’s key person which 

school they will be going to. 

We will be arranging visits to the children’s new schools 

and inviting the teachers from those schools to come to 

the nursery to meet the children. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 6th May  

Family Learning – Writing 

Mon 20th May – Thurs 23rd May 

Walk to school week 

Thursday 23rd May 

Obstacle Course 

Friday 24th May 

School Training Day – school will be 

closed 

Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May  

Half – term holiday 

Tuesday 4th June 

Family Learning – Transition to 

Reception 

Mon 10th June – Fri 14th June 

Healthy Eating Week 

Mon 17th June- Fri 21st June 

Art in the Garden week 

Sunday 30th June 

MHSA summer Fair 
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Fundraising 

Luke’s daddy, Phil is completing a triathlon to raise funds for the nursery. He has a goal of raising 

£1000 and we are hoping to buy a lovely set of outdoor blocks. You can see our fundraising poster in 

our new notice board at the entrance to the school. 

You can make a donation at these links 

justgiving.com/crowdfunding/lukesdaddy or make a donation in the box in the office. 

Special Activity Fund 

Thank you to all the parents who have made the voluntary donation of £10.00 for this term. It really 

helps us to continue to provide exciting learning experiences for the children. If you have not already 

done so please bring your contributions in to the office. 

Get ready for the sun 

We have already had a few sunny days and hopefully we will have many more. On sunny days please 

remember to put suncream on your child before they come to nursery. We will top up for the 

children who attend all day (you will already have given permission for this when your child started). 

If your child needs an alternative cream please make sure we have some at nursery. 

Please dress your child appropriately. They will need sunhats (write their names in them) and should 

wear clothes that are light but that cover their shoulders. Footwear must be suitable for climbing, 

running etc so they need to be fastened securely on their feet. ( no flipflops) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


